
Grade 2 | NFES 
12/18/2019 Coding Club 

What is Coding Club? 
North Frederick Elementary will offer coding club for 2nd grade students in Sprint 2020! 
Students will create programs with loops, events, and conditionals. They will translate 
their initials into binary, investigate different problem-solving techniques, and discuss 
how to respond to cyberbullying. By the end of the course, students will create interactive 
games that they can share. Each concept in this course (Code.org curriculum) is taught 
from the beginning, graduating toward experiences that allow for growth and creativity to 
provide all students a rich and novel programming experience. 
 
This is a Friday club, hosted in the computer lab, from 3pm-4pm that lasts 18 sessions 
(excluding dates when school is closed) from January 3rd, 2020 – May 15th, 2020 
pending sufficient enrollment. Enrollment is tentatively limited to the first 20 students to 
sign up. 

Please return the below information no later than Thursday, January 2nd, 2020. Students 
should receive confirmation ASAP. If you have any questions, please contact David Fox 
via email at codingclub@iamdavidfox.com or by phone at 240.674.1797. 
 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Coding Club Sign-up! 

Student Name ______________________________________________________ 

Teacher ___________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name _______________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature ____________________________________________ 

Email/Phone _______________________________________________________ 

 
 

 

 


